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Husch Blackwell's Anderson Named 
Denver Bar Association 2020 Pro 
Bono Star
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that Sonia Ramirez Anderson has 
been named a 2020 Pro Bono Star by the Denver Bar Association.

Anderson, an associate in the firm’s Denver office, has donated hundreds of 
pro bono hours to the Denver community since 2016, representing local 
nonprofits and indigent clients. At Husch Blackwell, Anderson focuses her 
practice on helping companies navigate various employment related issues.

Anderson is Vice President of Committees for the Colorado Hispanic Bar 
Association (CBHA). In 2019, she was recognized as a “Promising Start” by the 
University of Colorado School of Law.

Listen to hear what pro bono means to Sonia: 

THOUGHT LEADERSHIP

Services
Employment Class & 
Collective Actions

Employment 
Litigation Defense

HR Consultation & 
Training

Human Trafficking 
Compliance

Labor & Employment

Non-Competes & 
Restrictive Covenants

Workplace Safety & 
Health

https://denbar.org/Pro-Bono-Stars
https://www.chba.net/Leadership
https://www.chba.net/Leadership
https://www.colorado.edu/law/sonia-anderson-16

